Export certification is not required for wasps to the USA. The exporter must complete the relevant documentation with the US Fish and Wildlife Service and PPQ Form 526 from APHIS. All consignments must travel through the USDA APHIS inspection station (building 580) in Beltsville, Maryland. Prior arrangement must be made with the USDA to send wasps from the port of arrival to Maryland.

